
Rules Committee, 

This is a necessary step to furthering democracy in America. Twice in the last 6 elections the 

will of the people has been subverted by the Electoral College. Please do the right thing, 

increase direct democracy for all Americans, pass this, please. 

Charles Amacher  

charlie_amacher@mailcity.com  

P.O. Box 1497  

Philomath, Oregon 97370 
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